
We are delighted the government roadmap for lifting Covid 19 restrictions allows us to reopen, albeit on a restricted basis.  The committee is reviewing HSE and Tennis Ireland guidelines to ensure we can open safely.  We ar[image: image1.png]


e currently awaiting some further guidance before we can give a definitive date for opening. 
In the interim, please familiarise yourself with some of the necessary changes that will be in place to comply with guidelines.
	Membership
	Guidelines recommend play should be restricted to members only. 
As you are aware, our membership expired at the end of March. To adhere to guidelines and allow members get back on court, we are extending current membership to the end of May.
We ask all members to renew their membership using the online system by the 8th June (proposed Phase 2 opening) - it is essential we have up to date member contact details.  The new membership year will run to May 31st 2021. 
No cash or cheques will be accepted. If you need help with the online system please contact a committee member. 
Unfortunately, during the initial phased opening we are unable to offer new memberships or court rental to non-members. 

	Before you play 
	You must not play if you have symptoms of Covid 19 or been in contact with someone with Covid 19 in the last 2 weeks
You should not play if you have been out of the country in the last 2 weeks. 
In Phase 1, you should live within a 5km radius of the club. 
A parent or guardian must accompany any player under 18 years. 

	Match play
	In phase 1, Tennis and Padel is limited to SINGLES only. 
The only exception for doubles is if playing partners are from the same household. 

	Court booking 
	You must book your court using the online booking system - this is to comply with Covid 19 contact tracing.  All player names MUST be entered for each booking. 
Bookings can be made up to 7 days in advance. 
During Phase 1 time slots will be 1 hour to give all members a chance to play. 

	Club facilities
	In phase 1, there will be no access to the clubhouse or toilets. 
We encourage all members to have hand sanitizer in their tennis bag. 

	On court etiquette 
	Physical distancing should be observed throughout period of play. 
Players should change ends at opposite sides of the net. 
Players must refrain from handshakes and high fives. 
Players should use 2 sets of clearly marked balls - only touch your own set. Use your racquet / foot to pick up balls. 
Once play has finished please leave the club promptly. 
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For further details, please refer to � HYPERLINK "http://www.cavanlawntennisclub.ie"�www.cavanlawntennisclub.ie�


These measures will be under constant review, and updated as we move through each phase. 


It is up to every member to comply with these guidelines to ensure safe play for all.  


Any player repeatedly not following club directives will be asked to leave the club 


Our court resurfacing are progressing well and we hope they are completed in early June. 


We look forward to seeing everyone back on court soon 


The Committee    11.05.2020 
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